
Letter from Sajid Javid in support of 
National Productivity Investment Fund 
 

RT HON SAJID JAVID MP 
HOUSE OF COMMONS 
LONDON 
SWlA OAA 

National Productivity Investment Fund 

To whom it may concern 

29 June 2017 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing to you as the Member of Parliament for Bromsgrove, in support of Worcestershire 
County Council's bid for funding from the National Productivity Investment Fund for a cycling 
and walking network in the area. 

The biggest complaint in my postbag from constituents is about traffic congestion in 
Bromsgrove, which has increasingly got more challenging over the last few years. 

This funding will unlock many benefits for residents across the district by bringing the proposed 
comprehensive cycling and walking network to the town. 

I wholly support Worcestershire County Council's submission to help improve and make safe 
the roads and footpaths across the constituency, and I hope you will be able to look favourably 
at this bid which will benefit everyone in the area. 

Yours faithfully, 

Sajid Javid 

 

BROMSGROVE 

Tel: 020 7219 7027 
Email: sajid.javid.mp@parliament.uk 

www.sajidjavid.com 
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